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The Council and Committee agreed last autumn that senior staff from HPC should visit 

courses and institutions to engage in dialogue with students about HPC. 

Letters were sent out in November to a pilot group of institutions which received a very 

positive response. This was followed up in January to put detailed arrangements in hand. 

Meanwhile, specific requests have been made separate from this exercise and one such visit -

to Brunei University - took place on 17 December 2002 by prior arrangement. 

A power-point presentation was prepared for that event, and could be made available to 

members on request. 
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